
PARENTS/GUARDIANS:
Make the school year a breeze by helping 
your child get used to wearing a cloth face 
covering. If your child is able to properly 
wear a face covering on their own, it will help
relieve some of the stress on teachers and
administrators. 

Practice wearing it out in 
public, or at home, even 
if it’s just for half an hour!

Buy or make them 
a cute one!

Keep your loved 
ones safe!
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